
Classroom News

Main Street Elementary Room 203 December 21, 2018

Greeting letter

Lesson plans Just a Reminder

Dear Parents, 
My name is Yusra Alwan and I will be  your 2nd grade teacher for your child
during the 2nd semester. I was very excited to spend the last two days with your
children .Ms Maryam and I have worked to ensure that this is a smooth
transition for everyone.
Let me tell you a little about my educational backgrounds.I have been in the
teaching Educational field for ten years now,I am also a lifetime learner , very
well experienced English teacher that has a Bachelor degree in English.and a
Master Degree in Education. I have taught many students in all walks of life
meaning from 1st grade to High School. I am excited to be joining the ICCI
School and faculty and getting to know you and your children.
The end of the semester is such a special time of the year ,and I am looking
forward to helping my students transition into high academic endeavors
showing their excelling academic skills and passing it to 3rd grade. 
Feel free to stop into the classroom and meet me after school ,or before
school.This will be a good time to discuss anything that you feel is important
that I know about your child. If you would like to meet with me  ,Please feel free
to send in a note with your child or email me at swtursla@gmail.com 
 Thank you .
 Sincerely 
Yusra Alwan 

 Literature  : Reading a new story
called  Hungry Little Hare.
Math : Start on Unit Six  Chapter
6.10 

Spelling word :  I will be passing out
worksheets .
Language Arts : Subject verb
agreement and compound words
.P.S . worksheets will be given in
class. 
Science:  Chapter 3  Light & Heat .

Social Studies :  Unit five  lesson 3
 worksheets and discussion  notes
given in class. 

 Make sure your children follow the
rules properly.
Make sure the your child has all 
the school supplies .
 Wearing the proper clothes for P.E.
(GYM).
Please keep your child up-to -date
with homework and any unfinished
classwork at home to be done.
Make sure the that students wear
the uniforms. 
 

I hope everybody has a nice winter break .
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